
October Newsletter 

Grande Finale Dance Studio 

 

Welcome! 

 The first month of classes have been wonderful and we are very excited for this dance 

season. Please remember to check our monthly newsletter for monthly updates on happenings 

here at Grande Finale.  We are happy to have you all here and are looking forward to a great 

year!  

 

Halloween 

 Celebrate Halloween with us! Starting Tuesday, October 24th wear your Halloween 

costume to class. We can’t wait to see your creative costumes! Also remember there will be no 

class on Tuesday, October 31st because of Halloween.  

“The Polar Express”   

 Our Grande Finale Dancers will be performing “The Polar Express” on Tuesday 

December 19th at Sherwood Center for the Arts, show times are 2:00 & 6:00pm. We would 

like to invite all of you to attend.  This is going to be a fun show with great dancing and music 

not to mention a great way to get into the holiday mood you don’t want to miss it! Tickets will 

be available at the front desk starting November 1st.  Ticket prices are $20.00. Please keep in 

mind our Holiday Day shows tend to sell out so get your tickets early. Hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

Support our Teams: 

Our teams will be selling Christmas Wreaths and Butter Braids  

for the Christmas Season for a fundraiser. If you would like to 

support our teams and purchase a wreath or Butter Braid for 

Christmas. You can simply buy one from a team member or 

add your name to the list on the wall and we will charge your 

account for your order. Wreaths and Butter Braids will be 

delivered at the studio Tuesday, November 28th. Right in time 

for the Holidays! 

Costume Fees: 

Just a reminder that costume fees for the spring shows are due 

December 1st. Fees are as follows: $75 per class, $150 for 8+ 

combo, $115 for 5-7 combo, $65 for Pre ballet and Mini Hip Hop 

class. 

Children’s Charity Group: 
We would like to give a shout out to an amazing group of dancers who 
this past weekend performed for Clackamas Children’s Center’s 
annual auction fundraiser. These dancers did fantastic and we are so 

Any questions please give us a call 503-653-7748                                 

or email us at frontdesk@gfdstudio.com 

Polar Express Dancers:  
WOW! What a great time we had at auditions. Remember rehearsal start this Saturday, Octo-

ber 8th from 800am-10:00am. This weekend you will receive casting information and all 

costume and rehearsal information. Don’t forget shows and rehearsals will be on a Monday 

and Tuesday this year so please plan accordingly.  

Sherwood Center for the Arts 
Tuesday, December 19th 2:00pm & 6:00pm 


